
Hattevik, Kerry
12/15/2011 11:37:33 AM
Schultz, Adam (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, 
Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Gosselin, Dean 
(Dean.Gosselin@nexteraenergy.com)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: North Sky

Adam,

Thanks so much for the meeting yesterday. I will send you an update on BLM and CDFG 
permits as they are finalized in the next few weeks. I will also update you on the CPIJC process 
for the addendum to the transmission EIR once I know more in the next week.

Happy Holidays

Kerry

Kerry Hattevik | Director of West Market Affairs

NextEra Energy Resources

O: 510.898.1847 I M: 510.221.8765

e-mail: kerry.hattevik@nexteraenergy.com

From: Schultz, Adam [mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 1:27 PM
To: Gosselin, Dean; Hattevik, Kerry
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Simon, Jason
Subject: North Sky

Dean and Kerry:
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It was good to meet you both this morning, and thank you for coming in to give us some 
milestone updates for North Sky.

My business cards haven’t come in here yet, so I wanted to also make sure you that you have 
my contact information (below). Also, my cell number, not included below, is 240.818.2113.

I’ll be in touch, especially re: the permitting issues we discussed to make sure they’re coming 
along as expected, but in the meantime, happy holidays!

Thanks,

Adam Schultz

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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